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Anzac Day Remembered 

 

Miss A. M. Partridge wrote to The Register from Warminster, Wiltshire, England, on April 26:- “I have just 

been, with friends, to Sutton Veny, to see the graves of the Australians who died at that hospital, or in the 

neighbourhood. As a constant visitor at the hospital I mad many friends; and it was always with poignant 

sorrow one heard that, after coming safely through the war, a patient had succumbed to illness. To-day we 

made a pilgrimage to the graves to see if they had been remembered on Anzac Day, and we found that each 

Australian grave in the beautiful little churchyard had a bunch of flowers on it. Your readers who may have 

known some of these who are buried at Sutton Veny may like to know that their dear ones have been 

remembered. 

(The Register, Adelaide, South Australia – Thursday 10 June, 1920) 


